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July 20, 2022 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Hillsborough Conservation Commission will be meeting on July 24th, 2022 at 10:00 am to 
conduct a site visit of its property referred to as the Patenaude Marsh (M 12A, L 3).  The 
Commission will meet at the entrance to the property located at approximately 185-187 Jefferson 
Drive. 
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